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4TH QUARTER COMMUNITY EVENT GRANTS AWARDED TO APPLICANTS 
 
November 2, 2016 

 
DRAYTON VALLEY- Town Council has granted funding through the Community Event Grant to the Drayton 
Valley Health Services Foundation’s 7th Annual Foundation Festival and Gala during the November 2nd, 2016 
regular meeting of Council.  
 
This is the final allocation of quarterly funding from the Community Event Grant for the 2016 year and will 
continue in 2017 with the deadline of January 5th. This grant is available to organizations looking to access 
funding to host community events and programs or services that benefit the residents of Drayton Valley. 
 
The Drayton Valley Health Services CT4DV Foundation Festival will be held at the Mackenzie Conference 
Centre November 18th and 19th 2016.   
 
“Our commitment to local groups and organizations enriches our community,” says Mayor Glenn McLean, “Town Council 
is proud to provide support and funding to ensure that events and programs like these can continue from year to year and 
grow in Drayton Valley.” 
 
The next application deadlines for the quarterly granting cycle is and January 5th 2017 and April 1st 2017. 
 
Applications and the policy parameters can be found online at www.draytonvalley.ca/communitygrantsscholarships/ 
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